
NORTH AVENUE RISING

FALL
UPDATE
Since our last public meeting in June, where 
we reviewed the 35% plans, our project team 
has been all over the North Avenue corridor 
bringing project information to many events and 
community organizations. Looking ahead to the 
fall, we are excited to announce the dates and 
locations for two upcoming public meetings at 
which we will provide updates on the 90% plans 
as the project advances toward completion.

As always, these meetings are an opportunity 
to work directly with project staff and neighbors 
to continue advancing the general concepts 
we’ve discussed at our previous public meetings 
in November 2017, February 2018, and most 
recently, June 2018. These meetings are also 
the last opportunity to comment on proposed 
plans before beginning the procurement and 
construction processes in 2019. 

Wednesday, 
September 26, 2018
4:00 pm - 7:00 pm
Harford Heights Elementary School
1919 N. Broadway

Thursday, 
September 27, 2018
4:00 pm - 7:00 pm
Enoch Pratt Free Library, Walbrook Branch
3203 W. North Avenue
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OUTREACH RECAP

In total, we’ve interacted with almost 1,500 people 
at community meetings, workshops, and events 
across the North Avenue corridor. 

150+ 350+
people participated 

in follow-up 
outreach at nearly 

60 meetings

25+
representatives 

participate in
the Community
Advisory Panel

400+
people 

completed 
project surveys



FUTURE 
COMMUNITY 
OUTREACH

ABOUT
NORTH AVENUE RISING

Though we are approaching 
the end of the design phase of 
the project, we want to stay in 
touch. As the project moves from 
planning and engineering to 
procurement and construction, 
we will continue to host public 
meetings and we are always 
available to come to your 
community meetings and events.

North Avenue Rising is a joint project by the Maryland 
Department of Transportation Maryland Transit 
Administration (MDOT MTA) and the Baltimore City 
Department of Transportation (BCDOT) to invest in 
transportation infrastructure on the North Avenue corridor 
between Hilton Street and Milton Avenue. 

The revitalization effort includes dedicated bus lanes and 
transit signal priority to improve transit reliability with 
targeted streetscaping, sidewalk investments, roadway 
repaving, improved pedestrian crossings, and upgrades to 
the Penn-North Metro SubwayLink Station.

All project materials are available at
www.NorthAvenueRising.com

QUESTIONS?
Visit www.NorthAvenueRising.com
Email info@NorthAvenueRising.com
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